PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON MAY 8, 2018

STREET CLOSING
JACKSON STREET

ATHENS, TENNESSEE — May 17, 2018 — The City of Athens Public Works Department announces the
following street closure:

The area to be affected is the SIDEWALK ONLY on JACKSON STREET from Washington Avenue to Hornsby
Street. This sidewalk will be closed to pedestrian traffic from Saturday, May 19, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. until
Sunday, June 17, 2018 at 8:00 p.m. This closure will be continuous throughout the project.

Motorists are advised to use extreme caution, watch for detour and traffic control signage, pedestrians, and
work crews. Motorists should allocate additional time for traffic delays when traveling in this area.

The purpose of this closure is for building renovations.

The City of Athens is a full-service municipality nestled in the foothills of the Great Smoky Mountains and
has garnered a reputation as the “Friendly City.”

For more information, please contact the Office of the Public Works Department at 423-744-2745.
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